
 

 
 

 

 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Children in Need 
This Friday will be the annual Children in Need Fundraiser. We know how much children love this so will, as 
usual, be holding a non-uniform day to show our support. If your child would like to take part they should 

bring a donation of £1 which should be handed to their class teacher on arrival. 
 
This year’s theme is “Spotacular, “Children may come dressed in spots, bright colours 
and wear Pudsey related items. Children will still need shoes appropriate for school 
playtime and should ensure they still remember a coat. Please ensure class 4 pupils 
avoid temporary hair colours or face paint as they will be attending their usual 
swimming lesson! 

 
Class 4 fundraising  
A big congratulations to class 4 who raised £227.80 in total with their Bake Sale. Amazing effort class 4. 
Your stall looked amazing and it was very well received by the staff at Tarmac who really enjoyed tasting 
your wares- delicious. We were very glad there were some left over for pupils, parents and staff! 
 
World Cup Football 
Monday the 21st November sees the start of England’s Campaign in the 2022 
World Cup in Qatar. We wish the squad the best of luck and know that many 
of our pupils and families will be supporting them all the way! As the match 
on Monday kicks off at 1pm, children in class 3 and 4 will be provided with 
the opportunity to watch some or all of the game. PE lessons will also be 
provided for those who wish to do so. Pupils may, if they have one, bring 
their football shirts to change at lunchtime ready for the afternoon. These 
are not required so please don’t make any special purchases.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Sarah Bacon 
Mrs Bacon – Principal. 

 
 

 
  

Term dates for 2022-23 INSET day – school closed for staff 
training  

31 October 2022 - 22 December 2022 
9 January 2023  - 17 February 2023 
27 February 2023 - 31 March 2023 
17 April 2023 - 26 May 2023 
 5 June 2023 - 21 July 2023 

22nd December 2023 
26th May 2023 
30th June 2023 
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